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NEXT MEETING 

Wednesday, Jan. 1, 2020 
7 p.m. 
WaterStone Savings Bank 
6560 S. 27th St. 
Oak Creek, WI 

2019 CLUB OFFICERS 

The RAMS Horn 
Next Meeting 

RAMS Officers Election 
At the last meeting, the club held officer nominations for the positions of 

president, vice president, and treasurer.  The nominations are: 

President—Jeff Wisneski 

Vice President—Tim Welch 

Treasurer—Tom Young 

At the January meeting, we will vote on these positions and the newly 

elected officers will appoint positions of Secretary, Safety Officer, and 

newsletter editor. If you have any interest in participating in one of these 

appointed positions, please attend the next meeting. 

Renewal Reminder: 

Don’t forget to renew your AMA membership if you have not 
done so already. Also you may bring your application and pay-
ment to renew your RAMS membership to the next meeting. 
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We had a great time at the holiday party last month and hope everyone who attended did to. We heard a lot 
of positive comments about the pasta main course and thanks for Tom and Pam Young for getting the food! 

There were a few models brought in such as Jim Myszewski’s Model Tech 1/3 scale Cub that was an estate 
sale find, and Jim updated the servos and DLE61 engine. Jeff Borowski showed us his updates on the pulse jet 
complete with a shiny new paint job. Although it looks complete, Jeff said there is still a lot of work to do. 

 

Monthly Recap 

December in Review 

John Borchardt is working on next summer’s history display for the Wisconsin State Fair.  We are hoping to 
display six or seven model planes from the period around 1920 when there was an airplane race that involved 
the State Fair Park grounds.  To do this I need to locate model planes from that period.  The models would be 
carefully displayed, secure & out of harms way in the History Building aka the south DNR Building at the State 
Fair Park during the State Fair (August 6 through August 16) and returned after the Fair.  If you know of any 
models or anyone who has such models that could be loaned to us please contact me at: 
JNBTR6@GMAIL.COM.  Any help would be appreciated and acknowledged in the display.   

Request for Help 

Wisconsin State Fair Display 
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